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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

POSTPONEMENT OF THE REORIENTATION ON THE
GUIDELINES IN THE LIBRARY HUB HANDBOOK

Relative to R.M. No. 609, s. 2025 titled Reorientation on the Guidelines in the
Library Hub Handbook, this Office through the Curriculum and Learning
Management Division (CLMD), announces that the conduct of the activity has been
postponed until further notice.

For inquiries and other concerns, please contact Curriculum and Learning
Management Division-Learning Resources Section at (02) 8681-2114 local 421.

For information and guidance.
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